
 

   

 

PRESIDENT’S MEETING 
The past presidents and current president and first vice-president may hold a meeting following the 
end of the outgoing president’s term in office, which is usually two years.  The new president will 
select the time and place and notify the past presidents. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to review past practices and objectives and suggest areas needing 
strengthening, expansion or changing.  Club objectives, mission statements and long range planning 
should be reviewed and suggestions for changes or refocusing made.  Input should be sought from 
all present and notes taken and filed in the secretary’s book for safekeeping and easy access. 


